
 

 

 

 

ISD/ACAD/CIR/079/2022                                                                15/02/2022 

 

CIRCULAR 

(Class V) 

Dear Parents  

 

Greetings from ISD! 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the Omani Human Rights Committee has proposed to 

conduct an awareness session on ‘Rights of the Children’ which is open to the students 

of class V. As per the Committee’s guidelines, the number of seats is limited to twenty-

five only. 
 

 

The session will be held at the school premises on Sunday, 20th February 2022 at the 

Senior School Auditorium adhering to the mandatory Covid19 protocols. 
 

 

We hereby seek your expression of interest in sending your ward to school to attend and 

benefit from the session. We would like to emphasize that the seats granted will be 

totally on first come first serve basis. Hence, we urge you to kindly fill in the EOI link 

given below at the earliest: 
 

 

https://forms.gle/482VkQcEmrSX1XhA7 

 

Kindly note that further information regarding the same will be duly notified after the 

confirmation of the first twenty-five seats. 

 

Warm regards 
 

 
Amar Srivastava 

Principal 
 

https://forms.gle/482VkQcEmrSX1XhA7

